
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL

THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL  
(U2505 JANEFIELD-NEWTON-(EATHIE) ROAD) CROMARTY 

(TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2022

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council has made an Order in terms 
of Section 14(1)(a) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, entitled 
as above.  The Order has been made to allow Scottish Water contractors to work 
safely whilst installing a new water main.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit access by all vehicular traffic to that section 
of the U2505  Janefield-Newton-(Eathie) Road Cromarty commencing from the 
Eathie Hill Radio Station and extending in a north-easterly direction for a distance of  
1200 metres or thereby.

An alternative route for vehicular traffic will be available via the A862 and this will 
be signed.

The Order will come into force at 0800 hrs on Monday 9th January 2023 and 
will remain in effect until 1800 hrs on Friday 17th March 2023.

Iain Moncrieff
Roads Operations Manager
Council Offices
High Street
Dingwall
IV15 9QN Date 23rd December 2022


